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Ottawa, May 19th., 1905.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of the

loth. inst., in reply to Departmental circular of May 5th..

Your reports from month to month for the time stated will

be all that is required; you need not send another report from

July 1904 to March 31st., 1905 when reports are up to date.

When the supply of black forms you now have on hand are ex-

hausted, advise the Department and more will immediately be

sent you

Your obedient servant.

Froa Leam

retary.

J. F. Teed, Esq., M.D.,

Dorchester, N. B.
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